
Subject: [Fwd: Formal Complaint Councillors Denault & Dunsford]
Date: Tue, 26 Mar 2002 11:57:28 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Formal Complaint Councillors Denault & Dunsford
Date: Tue, 26 Mar 2002 00:15:20 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Agnes Hilsen" <ahilsen@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>,

"Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>

Dear Mayor & Council:                                                                March 25, 2002
 
During Council's debate on the Encroachment Bylaw 7272, Councillors Denault & Dunsford both articulated preference for private
property owners with vested interests (who in many cases had broken the law) while dismissing the importance and significance of
impartial public input in the decision making process.  This public opinion had been previously provided from two District public
meetings on the issue which gave District staff direction in crafting the new revised Bylaw.  
 
I believe that this is in direct violation of their Oath of Office as elected officials.  As a consequence, I request that they be censored
and prohibited from participating in any further debate regarding Bylaw 7272.
   
The Oath of Office in part reads:
 
"I will not allow  ANY  private interest to influence my conduct in public matters." 
 
Yours truly, Dave Sadler
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